
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 

140 E. Church Street, Sellersville, PA  18960 

        

February 4, 2020 

7:00 O’clock P.M. 

         

The February meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by Chair, 

Kathleen Hallman at the stated time at the above time and location. 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 

  

Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 

Co- Chair  : Linda Hufnagle 

Secretary  : Kathleen Fretz 

     Antonia Buck 

     Thomas Hufnagle 

     Janice MacKenzie   

     Mark Moore 

 

Members Absent :  Barbara Hufnagle 

      David Hufnagle 

       

Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 

Other   : Donald Crouthamel 

 

MINUTES 

 Mrs. L. Hufnagle made a motion that the minutes of the January 7, 2020 meeting be approved. Motion 

was seconded by Mrs. A. Buck and the motion carried with all in favor. 

 

FAIRY DOOR EVENTS DATES CHANGES 

The Park & Recreation Board changed the date for Painting the Fairy Doors to May 9, 2020 from 1 – 3 

pm at the train station. The Find the Fairy Doors date was changed to May 16th with May 23rd slated as 

the rain date. That event will be held from 1 – 3 pm starting at the Scout Cabin. Mr. Crouthamel will 

confirm Scout Cabin availability. 

 

 

HOLIDAY LIGHTING WINNERS 

Chair Hallman received the 2019 prize ornaments and prepared the certificates for the Honorable 

Mention winners as well. Members volunteered to distribute them to the winners. Bux Mont Awards 

donated the ornaments this year. 

 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY PARADE & CELTIC FESTIVAL 

The annual St. Patrick’s Day and Celtic Festival will be held March 21, 2020. Mrs. L. Hufnagle and Ms. 

MacKenzie volunteered to work at the table. Like last year, literature advertising upcoming event dates 

will be prepared can be distributed to the public. 

 

 



  

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 

Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 8:06 P.M. The next scheduled 

meeting will be March 3, 2020 at Sellersville Borough Hall. 

             

               

       By:  __________________________ 

         Kathleen Fretz, Secretary                      


